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April 4, 2019 

Bethal Stand For Life Outreach Ministries 
Attn: Pastor David Dobbs, Sr. & Charnita Dobbs 
4814 St. Barnabas Road 
Temple Hills, Md. 20748 

Dear Mr. & Mrs. Dobbs, 

Allenwood Elementary School would like to thank-you for your generous donation of 350 pairs of socks, 
to our deserving families. Do to your contribution and commitment to helping our deserving 

families, we have provided our students with socks. We appreciate your effort and all that you have 
done to ensure that our families basic needs are met. 

Here at Allenwood Elementary School we R.O.A.R.... Relentlessly pursue our purpose, take 
Ownership of our destiny, achieve Academic excellence and Respect ourselves and others. We 
know that when we work HARDER we get SMARTER. 

As we successfully fulfill our purpose of providing Academic, Social, Emotional and Career 
Readiness to all of our students, we also aim at educating and involving our parents and 
community as to the wonderful things we are embarking on here at Allenwood Elementary 
school. It is only do to the patronage of people like you that we have managed to work towards 
achieving our mission. 

Thank you again for your contribution of 350 pairs of sock to our deserving students. 

Sincerely, 

Lakeshia Morgan 
Professional School Counselor 

Relentlessly pursuing our purpose, Owning our destiny, 

Achieving academic excellence, Respecting ourselves and others! 


	Page 1

